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To whom it may concern,

As a tax paying citizen of the Qld state of Australia I would like to express my concern
over the proposal to extend the emergency bill.
I feel this is a gross overreach on the Governments behalf and it is totally unnecessary.
The definition of emergency-
1. A serious situation or occurance that happens unexpectedly and demands immediate
action.
2. A condition of urgent need for action or assistance.
The situation we are in with regards to a virus, with a 99% recovery rate hardly constitutes
an emergency.
Forcing an experimental drug onto the population is in my humble opinion, a great travesty
of justice.
Bodily antonamy is our basic human right and we should not be forced to inject something
into our bodies that we do not know the long term affects of.
The COVID has been vastly exaggerated, with deaths mainly in people with 2-3
comorbidities and over the age of 60.
The adverse reactions and deaths from this experimental drug are terrifying.
Data now shows that when the vaccination rate passed 70% of the population,
hospitalisation, ICU admissions and deaths from COVID increased.
More intriguing is a significant portion of severe cases were vaccinated persons.
ONLY 9% of the deaths reported, died of COVID alone, how is this an emergency???
The segregation the lock downs, restrictions and peoples medical status, has created is
traumatic to someone who believes all people should be treated equally.
I could not attend my father in law's funeral due to border restrictions, something that will
haunt me for the rest of my days.
I have missed friends milestone birthdays, the birth of my niece's baby, friends weddings,
seeing my family who live in Tasmania,the list goes on.
These are things that can never be replaced and I will forever hold the Government
responsible for failing to do due research on an unknown virus and thus restricting where
and what I could do based on gross misinformation.
Many medical experts have been ignored and you have listened to people who are not
experts in the field of virology.
I find you to be negligent in your duty to protect the people of Australia and demand you
stop this state of emergency and let we, the people make our own decisions in regards to
our own health and well being.
Yours sincerely,
Jennifer Kingston Harding
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